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Dear Parents and Carers, 

As a school we have signed up to participate in the NSPCC Number Day on Friday 2nd February. This day will be a 

non-uniform day in school and we are asking the children to wear something numerical as part of their outfit for 

the day. This could be a number on the back of a sports top, a homemade badge, or any other creative idea they 

may have. During the day, the children will take part in some fun mathematical challenges to celebrate this 

special day. We will also be asking for a small donation to support the important work the NSPCC do in keeping 

children safe from harm and a payment option will be set up on Parent Pay if you wish to donate. Thank you.  

A reminder about our expectations when children arrive at school in the morning. If, for any reason your child 

arrives late in the morning, and staff are no longer on ‘Meet and Greet’ duty, you must park up and walk with 

your children to the school office to sign them in. It is not acceptable to drop them off at the car park entrance 

and expect them to find their own way into school. Furthermore, our supervision of the children starts at 8.35am 

when staff will be on duty. If you arrive before this time, we are happy for you to wait with them on the 

playground. Under no circumstances must they be dropped off and left on their own. If either of these instances 

occur then we will record this as a welfare concern. Thank you in advance for your understanding with this.  

Looking ahead, we wanted to give you some advanced warning that on World Book Day, which this year falls on 

Thursday 7th March, the children (and staff) will all be dressing up as a book character of their choice. We thought 

you would all appreciate knowing ahead of time so that you can think about potential costumes.  

We hope that you all have a restful weekend. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr Adam Lewis  

Headteacher  
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